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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

2 3 .
3 vl & Region 1.
%M N 1 Congress Street, Suite 1100
gy BOSTON, MA 02114-2023
QOctober 15, 2008
Dear Sir/Madam:

1t has come to our attention that you were not notified of the issuance of the final
National Pollutant Elimination System (NPDES) Permit for the Wayland, MA
wastewater treatment plant (MA0039853), which was signed on September 30, 2008.
Federal regulations at 40 CFR§124.15 require that EPA notify the applicant and each
person who has submitted written comments or requested notice of the final permit
decision, and further requires that the notice include reference to the procedures for
appealing the permit. -

Because you submitted written comments on the draft permit, you should have been
promptly notified. We apologize for the delay and are hereby providing the required
notice. We have attached copies of the final permit, the response to comment document
and a document describing the procedures for appealing an NPDES permit. Please note
that appeals of NPDES permits must be filed with the Environmental Appeals Board
within 30 days of receipt of notice (40 CFR §124.19(a)).

Sincerely,

ASTA,

Roger Janson, Chief
Municipal Permits Branch

cc: Paul Hogan
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